
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE  

Kindly note that classes will be 
conducted ONLINE tomorrow 
(13th September 2022) respecting 
the traffic advisory from the 
Kolkata Traffic Department on 
heavy traffic congestion and the 
forecast of extreme weather 
conditions. 

Please visit school App for more 
details. 

Thank you.  
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